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Headlines 
 

 

• Public Loan monies in the bank 
As reported to the Area Board, Seagry Parish Council had applied to borrow £100,000 

from the Public Works Loan Board to be repaid over 50 years at a fixed interest rate to 

be a charge on the Parish precept.  

The Parish Council has now received the capital sum and will shortly be transferring the 

money with suitable conditions to the Trustees, for the building of the new Goss Croft 

Hall. 

 

• Dangerous potholes 
There are still very large potholes on the road from the Motorway Junction to the village, 

presenting hazards to road safety and potential damage to vehicles. 

 

Projects  
 

 

• Seagry Parish Council was disappointed to note that their interest in January 2008 in 

taking over management (or even ownership) of their allotments was not included in the 

cabinet papers listing interested Parishes. A phone call from the Chairman followed by 

an e-mail copy of the 2008 letter from Richard Munro confirming our interest has 

reassured us that this item is back on the agenda. 

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Next Parish Council meetings are on 9
th
 March and 11

th
 May 2010 (7.30 pm) at Seagry 

& Startley Village Hall. 

 
 
Signed: Jane Clark 

Date: 25
th 
February 2010 

 

     


